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THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
Office of the Clerk of the Council 

301-952-3600 

September 12, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF LOCATION CHANGE  
OF ORAL ARGUMENT HEARING 

(Hearing will be held virtually) 
 
 
 
TO: ALL PERSONS OF RECORD 
 
RE: A-10059 Dobson Ridge (Farms) 

D.R. Horton, Applicant 
 
The Clerk’s Office mailed a hearing notice on July 11, 2022 to all persons of record indicating 
that the Hybrid (Both Virtually and In-Person) Oral Argument Hearing for A-10059 Dobson 
Ridge (Farms) was scheduled for Monday, September 19th at 10:00 a.m. 
 
This is to advise all persons of record that The County Council is currently experiencing 
technical difficulties with its in-house meeting production operations. This means, pursuant to 
Council Rule 4.7, that all Council sessions will be conducted virtually until further notice.  
Please follow Council sessions online at https://pgccouncil.us/Live . We sincerely apologize for 
any inconvenience, as technicians work as quickly as possible to resolve the issue.   Therefore, 
the Oral Argument Hearing for A-10059 Dobson Ridge (Farms) will be held virtually. 
 
For queries about public participation in virtual Council sessions during this time, please email 
https://ClerkofCouncil@co.pg.md.us   
 
 
 
 

_________________________ 
 

       Donna J. Brown 
       Clerk of the Council 
 
 
cc: Calvin S. Hawkins, II, Council Chair 
 Sydney J. Harrison, Vice Chair 

Mel Franklin, Council Member, At-Large 
 James Hunt, Division Chief, M-NCPPC 

 
 


